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To:

Dear School Owners and Financial Aid Personnel,
RE:                 CPS Modifications to Assignment of SAR Comment Code 399
Dear School Owners and Financial Aid Personnel,
RGM MEMO JANUARY 31, 2017

On January 30, 2017, an Electronic Announcement was posted announcing the CPS modifications to assignment of SAR comment code 399 scheduled for February 5, 2017, with related CPS reprocessing on February 6, 2017. CPS updates will adjust and potentially reduce the assignment of 2017-2018 SAR comment code 399 to some 2017-2018 student transactions. These updates will modify how CPS assigns SAR comment code 399 to 2017-2018 transactions with an automatic zero EFC and transactions with the professional judgement flag applied in 2016-2017. The Electronic Announcement includes comment 399 background, the CPS modifications and Reprocessing information. Below we have included the link to the Electronic Announcement. 

Please copy and paste link to your browser:

https://ifap.ed.gov/eannouncements/013017CPSModifyAssigSARCommentCode399on020517RelReprocessing020617.html
Respectfully,
Rafael Gonzalez

President
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